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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      CONTACT: Tom Boese, Field Producer

September 16, 2005                                                                                 262-251-7231

                                                                                                          tomboe@sbcglobal.net
Contact us at info@bravenewfilms.org or 800-525-8212
Brave New Films Announces Movie Screenings

 Across America November 13-19

Menomonee Falls, WI September 16, 2005 – Brave New Films is announcing the release of the Robert Greenwald film: Wal-Mart: The High Cost of Low Price, on November 13th.   There will be over 3,000 screenings of this movie across the United States during the week of November 13-November 19th.  Interested individuals and organizations are encouraged to show the movie in their community well beyond these dates to keep the Wal-Mart issue in the forefront of people’s minds. 

Many businesses, individuals, and organizations have been fighting the invasion of Wal-Mart in their communities for years, and have largely been shut out by city councils and administrators that have ignored citizen requests, sneaked behind backs, and submitted to the corporate plans and demands of Wal-Mart and its developers.

This movie is going to be told in deeply human and personal terms from the perspective of individuals and businesses whose lives have been significantly affected by Wal-Mart. This is an opportunity to keep the spotlight on Wal-Mart, and re-focus the discussion on what the company is really costing cities and towns across America.  Anyone can sign up to host a screening of this movie in his or her community, by going to the website: www.walmartmovie.com/ The cost of the movie screening kits will be $10.00, and will be available in DVD or VHS.
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